
Dear Dr. Phillips, 
  
I thank you for expressing your concerns regarding the Robert H. Anderson article. 
Neither the West Virginia State Medical Association nor the West Virginia Medical 
Journal has authorized the author(s) to make any statements regarding publication of their 
material in our Journal. All scientific manuscripts submitted to us undergo the same peer-
review process, regardless of content. It has never been our practice to make any content 
available to the press prior to approved publication. I invite you to contact the press 
department who released this information. They have no connection to the West Virginia 
Medical Journal. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Angie 


